
Dear Residents,         11/14/23  
 
Our Property Owners Association Glenlakes Unit One POA will have up to three (3) 
openings for Board Members this coming year.  The Board positions are for a two-
year commitment.  Board meetings are called a minimum of one per quarter, with 
possible rare additional meetings, as required.  All in all, the position’s time 
commitment is very reasonable.  Elections will be held at our annual Property 
Owners Association meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 12, 2024.  Prior to the 
annual meeting, please submit a short biography and photograph to Sara Filley, 
POA President (per by-law article 3.5 the chairperson of the nominating committee 
must be a current board member). 
 
We live in probably one of the best subdivisions in Foley.  Part of the reason for the 
desirability of our community is that our current POA Board strives to ensure our 
covenants and rules & regulations are enforced.  These Board positions represent 
an opportunity for you as an individual homeowner to help the Board continue in its 
current direction or suggest changes to some of the current rules & regulations that 
may further improve our property values and quality of life.  Consider taking a 
more active role in our POA’s governance by volunteering to join the Board of 
Directors!  Please contact our Board’s President (Sara Filley) for more information 
about time commitment and other specifics required to serve on the board. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Brenda Rogers  
Debbie Lesley 
Donna Krebes 
Sara Filley  
 
Glenlakes Unit One POA Nomination Committee 


